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Dear Consultation and engagement team

Thank you for consulting the Port of London Authority (PLA) on the London Borough of Lambeth’s proposed Main Modifications to
the Draft Revised Local Plan 2020.1 have now had the opportunity to review the proposed modifications and can confirm that the
PLA has no objection to the proposed modifications.

Specifically the PLA welcomes the amendment to paragraph 8.29 of the supporting text to policy T5 (River Transport) which states
that development proposals close to the River Thames should maximise use of water transport by considering using the river for the
transportation of construction material and waste as part of the construction management plan, including via the supply chain
to/from nearby Safeguarded Wharves in the neighbouring borough of Wandsworth.

Regards

Michael

Michael Atkins
Senior Planning Officer

Port of London Authority
T: +44 1474 562305 | M: +44 7712 247115

Follow us at @LondonPortAuth
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